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Dear Representatives:

| live in Lincoln.

Cynthia OConnell <coconnell@hotmail.com>

Sunday, February 11, 2024 6:32 PM

Rep. Craven, Robert E.; Rep. McEntee, Carol Hagan; Rep. Knight, Jason; Rep. Ajello, Edith
H.; Rep. Batista, Jose F.; Rep. Bennett, David A,; Rep. Caldwell, Justine A.; Rep. Casimiro,
Julie A; Rep. Corvese, Arthur J,; Rep. Cruz, Cherie L,; Rep. Dawson, Matthew S.; Rep. Felix,
Leonela; Rep. Noret, Thomas E.; Rep. Place, David J.; Rep. Roberts, Sherry; House
Judiciary Committee

legislation about assisted suicide

You all know what you are doing is one more step towards the government deciding who lives and who dies.

We already saw this when hospitals would not give organ transplants if the person refused to take the Covid

MRNA "vaccine".

Canada is already killing off its citizens as a way to save money.

The immorality of putting forward such a bill is astounding! Rhode Island is getting more depraved every year.

Cynthia OConnell



